
 

 

COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In the Matter of:      

PROPOSED ADJUSTMENT OF THE WHOLESALE ) 

WATER SERVICE RATES OF THE CITY OF   )  Case No. 2019-00080 

PIKEVILLE TO MOUNTAIN WATER DISTRICT  ) 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

The City of Pikeville, by counsel and pursuant to KRS 278.190(2), hereby provides 

notice to the Public Service Commission and Mountain Water District of its intent to implement 

the proposed volumetric rate to Mountain Water District for water sold on and after September 5, 

2019.  Pikeville will not implement the proposed rate case expense surcharge until the 

Commission’s final order is issued. 

Respectfully submitted, 

        

 

     ____________________________________________ 

STURGILL, TURNER, BARKER & MOLONEY, PLLC 

M. Todd Osterloh 

James W. Gardner 

333 W. Vine Street, Suite 1500 

Lexington, Kentucky 40507 

Telephone No.:  (859) 255-8581 

Facsimile No.: (859) 231-0851 

jgardner@sturgillturner.com 

tosterloh@sturgillturner.com 

Attorneys for City of Pikeville 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE  
 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8(7), this is to certify that the City of Pikeville’s 

September 3, 2019, electronic filing is a true and accurate copy of the documents being filed in 

paper medium; that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the Commission on  

September 3, 2019; that there are currently no parties that the Commission has excused from 

participation by electronic means in this proceeding; and that an original and a copy of the filing 

are being delivered to the Commission within two (2) business days. 

 

 

 

_________________________________  

Counsel for City of Pikeville. 

 

 


